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Konrad Jackson

From: Dana Nunn <dnunn@bettisworthnorth.com>
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2025 6:13 PM
To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman
Subject: Please Pass SB54 - Extend AELS Board; Register Interior Designers

Sen. Bjorkman, 
I am an interior designer in support of SB54. This bill moves the needle in a substantive way to protect public health, 
safety, welfare, and well-being. It expands opportunities for qualiÞed design professionals and ensures Alaska 
remains competitive on DoD projects whose scopes include Comprehensive Interior Design.  
 
Please pass SB54 out of committee. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Dana Nunn 
Anchorage, Alaska, district 15-H  
 
Dana Nunn, FASID, IIDA, NCIDQ, CCS, LEED AP, WELL AP, RID (TX) | Interior Design Director 
Main. 907.561.5780 | Direct. 907.771.4516 
2550 Denali Street, Suite 1300 Anchorage, AK 99503 
 

 
 

     
 
NCIDQ #021025 
Texas Registered Interior Designer #10787 
ASID Alaska Advocacy Committee Chair 
IIDA Northern Pacific chapter, Director of Alaska Advocacy 
CIDA Site Visitor Volunteer for Interior Design Accreditation 
 


